
 

Charity Number: 1102098 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School are excited to have been given the opportunity to team up 

with JD Photography and offer you the chance to have a mini photoshoot of your children. The 

photoshoot can be Christmas themed using the props provided or if you’d prefer can be non-

themed. 

 

The photoshoots will take place on Tuesday 7th and Wednesday 8th November, with the option for us 

to book further dates if demand allows. Each session will last 10 minutes and will cost £15 for up to 3 

children, for 4 children or more 2 consecutive slots must be booked. Please click the following link to 

book your slot pta-events/photos 

 

When your photographs are ready for viewing you will be sent an email with the proofs and further 

instructions on how to purchase them. Photos will be sold at a cost of £3 per image or a package 

price of 5 images for £12. Please note photos will be sent to you digitally for you to print if you 

require. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School  

 

 

 

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.pta-events.com%2Ffriendsoflongsuttoncpschool%2F&data=05|01||9f00019e1a094652208f08dbce2a78a7|84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa|1|0|638330454028802224|Unknown|TWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D|3000|||&sdata=4TRsaOSTnEbGFYfYp2EeISzTOC2kg2S%2BgFH5ZYDApz8%3D&reserved=0

